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December 17, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Harold Denton, Director

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNRC Letter to All Operating Nuclear Power Plants,

dated October 30, 1979
(c) MYAPC Letter to USNRC dated December 7, 1979 (79-140)

Dear Sir:

Subject: Category A Lessons Learned

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Maine Yankee Atomic
Power Company intends to shut down for refueling on January 11, 1980, and is
scheduled for restart on March 1, 1980. All the Category A Lessons Learned
items, as detailed in Reference (b), will be implemented before the plant
returns to power operation, with the exception of item 2.1.7.a, discussed
below.

This is to confirm that, based upon verbal discussions with your ,

staff, we intend to handle item 2.1.7.a separately as directed by the
Bulletins and Orders Task Force. Furthermore, we wish to document that,
based on verbal discussions, our proposed alternative to item 2.1. I as detailed
in reference (c), has been accepted by your staff.

We trust you find this information satisfactory; however, please
contact us if you have any further questions. ,

,

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

D. W. Edwards
|fManager of Licensing
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